
 

 

 
  
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Kenbrook Road,  
Paulina Avenue, Roman Crescent and Ryknield Road, Hucknall)(Prohibition of 

Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2021 (4266) 
 

Statement of Reasons 
 

 
The restrictions are intended to remove parked vehicles to allow the passage of larger vehicles, especially 
the new bus service which is to be introduced on Kenbrook Road. The restrictions will also ensure that 
pedestrians will have an unobstructed route across the road at the junctions. The single yellow line will keep 
this side of the road clear of obstructions during the day when the bus service is in operation, on-street 
parking would be available during the evening and overnight. 
 


